DR. MELANIE GOBLE

TOGETHER FOR PETS AWARD

Congratulations to this amazing veterinarian and cofounder of Not One More
Vet (NOMV) — a non-profit designed to help the issues of suicide and mental health
in the veterinary profession. She has received a $10,000 grant from Blue Buffalo.

WHERE DO YOU WORK?

I own Renewed Strength Veterinary Services, LLC,
providing relief veterinary services all over. | am
currently licensed in Wisconsin, Alaska, Kentucky,
Michigan, and Indiana in the United States and
Newfoundland/Labrador in Canada.

WHY DID YOU BECOME A VETERINARIAN?

| told my parents at the age of four that | was going
to be a veterinarian. | believe that this is what | was
made for — to help people and animals be better.

WHAT’S YOUR PASSION?

Making the world a better place for everyone,
human and animal. To let people know that
they are loved and cared for, that they are
not alone, even when it doesn’t feel like it.

HOW DO YOU MAKE A DIFFERENCE?

I joined with colleagues to start Not One More Vet,

Inc. in 2017 to help veterinarians and students who

are struggling or considering suicide. | also travel with
Christian Veterinary Mission (CVM) to provide veterinary
care and mentor veterinarians around the world.

WHAT EXCITES YOU ABOUT THE FUTURE?

Working together to facilitate change in the veterinary
profession and in the world. There is so much room for
growth for all of us, being a part of that change is an
overwhelming blessing.

Blue Buffalo salutes
the veterinarians who
go above and beyond to
advance the profession
and improve the lives
of our pets.
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